
 

 

 

 

 

 

20th April 2018 
 

YEARS 3/4 VISIT TO COUNTRYSIDE DAYS, YORKSHIRE SHOWGROUND, 

HARROGATE. 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This year we have arranged for Years 3/4 to visit The Great Yorkshire 

Showground, Harrogate to take part in the Countryside Days event on 

Tuesday 5th June 2018. 
 

This is an educational event for Key Stage 2 children from across Yorkshire 

and Humberside. Up to 6000 children attend over the two days. There are 

practical and interactive workshops covering farming, the environment and 

the countryside. It also includes two shows  the Sheep Show and Countryside 

Arena. There will be three half-hour workshops, one free period when schools 

may explore all the activities and two displays. 
 

In order for us to arrive on time and take part in all activities the coaches 

need to leave Steeton before school starts, so the children need to be in 

school for 8.15 am.  We will return to school by approximately 4.00 pm. 
 

Children need to wear school uniform. As we will be outside for most of the 

day attention needs to be paid to the weather on the day of the trip.  If the 

weather forecast is for a sunny day children need a sun hat and have sun 

lotion applied before they arrive at school. If the weather forecast is not so 

good they will need a jacket/waterproof coat. 
 

Please see the attached sheet with details of costs, then sign the permission 

slip and return it to school as soon as possible along with the money. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Hardcastle, Miss Lafbery and Mrs Webb 

Years 3/4 Staff 

 


